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Newtown to Redfern Signalling Upgrade 
More Trains, More Services 
Dear neighbour, 

The More Trains, More Services program is simplifying and modernising the rail network. Passengers will be able 
to access more services on a simpler and more reliable network through the delivery of better infrastructure, 
new trains and extra services. 

In March 2024 we will use two laydown areas on Carriageworks Way and Stores Street to facilitate work inside 
the rail corridor. The areas will be used for storage of machinery and equipment, worker briefings and parking as 
shown on the map overleaf. 

Standard construction hours are between 7am and 6pm Monday to Friday and 8am and 1pm on Saturdays. The 
areas will also be used during a Sydney Trains trackwork period from 10am Friday 8 March until 2am Monday 11 
March 2024. 

During this period, you may notice traffic controllers on Stores Street as they safely guide construction vehicles 
and other road users through the area. Driveway access to properties on Carriageworks Way and Stores Street 
will be maintained at all times. 
If you would like more information about the work, please email us at projects@transport.nsw.gov.au or call 1800 
684 490. 

OFFICIAL 

mailto:projects@transport.nsw.gov.au


 

 

 

 

transport.nsw.gov.au 

Laydown areas used for storage, 
worker briefings and parking 

++ Machinery and equipment will 
travel between the laydown areas 
and the work area under the 
direction of traffic control 

Driveway access to properties on 
Carriageworks Way and Stores Street will 
be maintained at all times. 

Map of laydown areas 
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